
WISHING YOU HEALTH AND HAPPINESS 
FOR THE UPCOMING HOLIDAY SEASON 

This snowy scene by Maritime folk artist Maud Lewis (1901–1970) captures 
many of winter’s most pleasing features: forest green trees; horse-drawn sleigh 

rides; and the landscape covered in a blanket of snow. Lewis’s images are 
celebrated for their extraordinary sense of wonder, and the generosity of spirit 
that she brought to the representation of her community in rural Nova Scotia—

characteristics that resonate especially during this time of year, when friends 
and family come together in the spirit of the season. With the promise of 2023 

just on the horizon, we are looking forward to sharing more art-infused initiatives 
and curriculum connections with you in the New Year. In the meantime, we are 
wishing teachers and school communities across the country a joyful, restful, 

and restorative break over the coming weeks.  
 

From all of us at the ACI Education Program, Happy Holidays. 

Highlights from our 2022 Teacher Resource Guide releases 

As a bilingual organization, we are proud to offer our materials in  
both French and English, including this newsletter. Use the sign up links  

below to receive emails in your preferred language. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 

If you enjoyed this newsletter, please share it.

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

About the 
Art Canada Institute 

Launched in 2013, the Art Canada Institute is the only national institution whose 
mandate is to promote the study of an inclusive multi-vocal Canadian art history 
to as broad an audience as possible, in both English and French, within Canada 
and internationally. The ACI works with more than fifty of Canada’s leading art 

historians, curators, and visual culture experts who are dedicated to the creation  
of authoritative original content on the people, themes, and topics that have 

defined Canadian art history. 

We are creating a central digital resource to tell the world about Canada’s most 
important works of art and where they are located. By functioning as an online art 
museum, a digital library, and an interactive Canadian art encyclopedia, the ACI is 

an indispensable resource on Canada’s visual heritage.

Visit us at aci-iac.ca

Thank You to  
Our Benefactors

We gratefully acknowledge the Founding Sponsors of  
The Canadian Schools Art Education Program:  

The Hal Jackman Foundation, The McLean Foundation,  
and Power Corporation of Canada.

The ACI is a not-for-profit educational charity that receives no  
government financing or public support. Our work is made possible  

by an important circle of friends, patrons, and benefactors. 

If you would like to support our  
important work, please see this page. 

Follow us on social media 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Image Credits: [1] Maud Lewis, Winter Sleigh Ride, c.1960s, oil on pulpboard, 33 x 35.5 cm. Collection of the Art 
Gallery of Nova Scotia, Halifax, Gift of Alan Deacon, Wolfville, Nova Scotia, 1994. Courtesy of the Art Gallery  

of Nova Scotia, Halifax.
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